Agency Schemes – Employer Education

The nominated officer should send this stencil letter to the agency employer advising them of the proposed contact by the Business Advisor.

‘Dear……………

Employment Agencies and PAYE

A recent HMRC Review has highlighted a particular problem for agency employers.  Many agencies are sending in forms P46 to their Tax Office too early.  This results in additional, unnecessary work and cost for both agencies and HMRC.  We are therefore looking at ways to improve employer understanding of the procedure for sending in form P46.

To help you in this, a Business Advisor will be available to discuss how joiners and leavers affect the operation of PAYE, particularly the submission of forms P46 and P45 Part 1.  The Advisor will be pleased to contact you shortly to make an appointment, unless you contact me to the contrary within 10 days of the date of this letter.’

